
 

  
  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

 

 

Doug Patzkowski, President • Alma Orta, Vice President • Andy Shinn, Treasurer • Aura Rodriguez, Secretary 
David Navar, Elementary Director • Margie Sullivan, Elementary Director • Jessica Zwaal, Intermediate Director 

Lisa Quemada, High School Director • Elizabeth Kocharian, Adult Education Director 
Adriana Rodriguez, Support Staff Director • Kathy Schlotz, Executive Director 

1.  Even though we cannot get together at a restaurant this holiday season, we can 

enjoy one another’s company. As is our tradition, we are inviting our new 

members and vendors. The Executive Committee Elves have been working to 

make this meeting festive and social. 

2. This December we will once again meet via WebEx. You will receive a WebEx 

meeting invitation soon. 

3. Newly elected members of the Board of Education Liliana Magaña and Elizabeth 

Cabrera have been invited to say a few words to Council.  

4. Elections Chairperson Terry 

Salas Ortiz (CCE) will report 

the results of the 2nd 

Semester DL MOU election. 

The voting window ended 

Thursday, November 3.  

5. Bargaining Chairperson 

David Navar (WGE) will 

update the Council on the 

ratified MOU. He will be 

available to answer questions. 

6. The 2020-2021 MTA Calendar has been adjusted for distance learning and virtual 

events. No in-person events are planned for this year. Meetings and professional 

learning will be online.  

 

Council: December 15 at 4 p.m. via WebEx 

 


